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General Registrant Position for Fall 2024-25 

Community Midwives of Halton is a well establishedwell-established practice that services clients in the communities of Oakville, Milton, Georgetown, west Mississauga, Burlington and WaterdownBurlington. Our clinics are located inare in Oakville next to Oakville Trafalgar Memorial Hospital and our new location on Bronte St in downtown Milton. We hold privileges at both Oakville Trafalgar Memorial and Milton District Hospitals, and practice full scope care. We serve a diverse population in our expanding community, seeking to provide inclusive, client centered care. We hold privileges at both the Oakville hospital as well as Milton District Hospital, and we enjoy a supportive collegial relationship within both sites. Our practice is full scope and thus experience with epidurals and oxytocin will be an asset for applicants. Interest in homebirth also continues to be steady within our client base.

Our practice has funding for 2 new registrants for theis seeking a GR candidate with full scope experience for 1 position this fall (2024), with a start date of early October.  A full-time caseload of 36-38 BCC is anticipated, and GR will be in a shared team model of care. There is the possibility of staying on long term once the one-year contract is complete as we are planning growth in our practice to meet the large community demand for services, particularly in Milton/north Halton. 

We also have an established mentoring program within the practice to support the needs of our newest members. Our ideal candidate is confident, values teamwork, has a strong work ethic, and retains a sense of humour even at 2 am. Previous experience with EMRs such as Accuro, ISP, or Expanse Meditech is preferred but not required.  21-22 funding year and we are excited to beginning the process of finding successful candidates. We work in a shared care team model, but for our NR candidates we intend to pair them together as a team and have them work in a primary care model during their NR year. We have created a comprehensive mentoring plan to fully support both new members in practice.



We invite interested applicants to submit their CVs and letters of introduction to n to info@haltonmidwives.com with midwivesofhalton@gmail.com with “New General RegistrantRegistrant Position” as the subject, no later than Feb 15/21. We will oOnly be contacting potential candidates will be contacted for a virtual initial interview. , and then in conjunction with our hospital, successful candidates will go on to have a second interview involving Halton Healthcare Services (HHS).

For more information, please visit our website at www.communitymidwivesofhalton.com
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